
October Update 

ELA 8 at Gaylord Middle School 

w/ Mrs. Belleau, Mrs. Eisen & Mrs. Lanter 

October 7, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We’ve had a great beginning to this school year. In ELA 8, students are writing a small 

moment story about a hero in their lives. They have also chosen personal reading books, 

and they should all be doing book chats or book writes this week and/or next week.   

 

Important Dates: 

October 6-16, 2020 First PR book chat/book write due 

October 26 Final Draft of Hero Essay due 

 

Please sign up for Remind if you would like to know when the weekly parent letter is 

posted at www.gmsela8.weebly.com. Remind is also a great way for teachers to 

communicate with parents directly without sharing personal contact information. You do 

not need to download the app in order to use the program. Remind information is on the 

back of this newsletter. 

Also, if you’re interested in following your child in Google Classroom, please 

Remind message me your email address with “add to google classroom,” so I can 

send you an invitation.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Karen Belleau  belleauk@gaylord.k12.mi.us 

Mrs. Kylie Eisen eisenk@gaylord.k12.mi.us  

Mrs. Shawn Lanter lanters@gaylord.k12.mi.us  


